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Our ref: CC/SSS/SP 
17th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Students, 
 
Re: Year 11 Progression Conference 2024 
 
On Tuesday 5th November Year 11 students will participate in the Year 11 progression conference 2024. This 
will provide them with support for preparing for their GCSE exams and making decisions for their post-16 
education. 
 
Students should arrive to school at 08:25, in full school uniform and go to registration as usual. In registration 
they will be given a personalised timetable for the conference. This conference will take place during Periods 
1-3. Students will then continue with their usual lessons Periods 4 and 5. 
 
We have booked in experts from different fields to come in for this and we are looking forward to the Year 11 
students receiving high quality information, advice, and guidance. 
 
We have organised: 
 
• A careers fair with exhibitors including colleges, universities and apprenticeship providers. 
• A study skills workshop that supports students with revision and exam techniques. 
• A resilience workshop that supports students in coping with the pressures of exams. 
• A Unifrog session that supports students in tracking their progress. 
 
On the 10th of December we have also organised: 
 
• A Sixth Form taster day in which students will be able to try out taster lessons in post-16 subjects 
• A progression exhibition and talk for students and parents regarding post-16 study 
• More details will be sent closer to the event 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

           
Ms C.Chantaduc                                       Mr T. Mooney  
Vice Principal (KS4)                                  Head of Year 11 


